
 

Newsletter 

Term 4  Week 5 Thursday 16th November 2023 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 
 

 

Thurs 30th Nov 
ATSI  

Graduation 

 
 

Fri 1st Dec 
Casual Day  

& Karaoke 

Gold coin donation 

 
Wed 6th Dec 

Governing Council 
 

End of Year Concert 

 
 

 

 

Thurs 7th &  

Fri 8th Dec 
Yr 6 High 

School Transition 

 
Wed 13th Dec 

Year 6 

Graduation 

 
 

Fri 15th Dec 
Last Day of School 

2pm Early Finish 

 
 
 

Out of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

From The Leadership Team 
 

 

2024 Reception Transition visits 

Transition visits began this week for our new 2024 Receptions. We are excited to 

welcome our newest students to school. Transition runs over 4 consecutive 

Wednesdays in their new Reception classrooms. 

 

2024 Enrolments 

Families looking to enrol students for the 2024 school year are invited to collect an 

enrolment pack from the front office. School tours can be arranged on request. 

 

Remembrance Day service 

This year Remembrance Day formally fell on 

Saturday November 11th. At Keller Road, we 

commemorated Remembrance Day on 

Friday the 10th November. Students from the 

school events team conducted the formal 

ceremony consisting of an Acknowledgement 

of Country, a reading of The Ode and 

students sharing what Remembrance Day 

means to them. Students observed a minute 

silence after the Last Post. The playing of the 

Rouse concluded the ceremony and students 

laid rosemary by our wreath and poppies.  

 

 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

Monday 29th January 

First day Term 1 2024 
 

 
Please note Important and Future Key 

Dates are subject to change 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/
http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au


 

 

Parent Information 

Please note there will be 

NO Lunch Orders available 

in week 9 (the last week of 

term) 

 

 

 

Christmas raffle flyers have gone home asking kindly 

for donations.  Raffle books will be coming home this 

week. Additional books will be available at the front 

office. The raffle will be drawn at the End of Year 

Concert on Wednesday 6th December. As in past 

years we will have multiple prize bundles and this 

year we also have some bumper prizes to include!  
 

If you would like to kindly contribute, some donation 

ideas include:  

Christmas Puddings/Mince Pies, Christmas Bonbons, 

Christmas Decorations / Wrapping supplies, Chocolate / 

Sweets, Christmas Kitchenware (bowls, cups etc), Books / 

Puzzle books, Games, Toys, Festive socks / hats, Stationery 

products, Family DVDs 
 

Many thanks for your support for this fundraising. All 

proceeds go towards helping our students. 

Governing Council News 

Governing Council 

members have approved 

the Material and Service 

Charges for 2024 at 

$295.00. Parents now have an opportunity to 

vote for this charge. You will have now received a 

letter with voting slip and return envelope. 

Please return your voting slip in the envelope by 

Thursday 30th November to either the front 

office or class teacher. 

Bring a gold coin donation and wear 
casual clothes on Friday 1st December. 

At break times we will have a small stage 
and microphone set up for anyone who 

wants to have a go at singing! 



 

 

Parent & Community Information 

 

With Love 

Formal Wear 
 

 

With Love Formal Wear is an Adelaide 

non-profit organisation that gifts donated 

Year 6 and Year 12 Formal Wear at no 

charge to students experiencing 

financial hardship. All items are free and 

yours to keep. 

You can contact them via their 

Facebook page (under Services) or via 

emailing joss@withloveformalwear.com.  

 

If you are interested in having them help 

provide formal wear for your graduating 

child, drop in to their last pop up event 

for the year at:  

1506 Main North Road, Salisbury South on 

Saturday December 2nd 9am-2pm 

 

Out of School 

Hours Care 

(OSHC) and 

Vacation Care 
 

Happy Haven’s December/January school 

holidays Vacation Care program will be 

released Friday 17th November. To view 

the program and find more information 

on their service and fee structure please 

visit: 

https://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/

kellerroad  

or contact Happy Haven on 8155 5444. 

 

 

BLACK FRIDAY SALE!  

Buy 1 Membership, Get 1 Membership 

Free (+ bonus 2 month Membership 

Extension) 

When you purchase any 12 or 24-

month Membership to The 

Entertainment App between 6 pm, 

Tuesday 14
th

 November AEDT and 

11:59 am, Monday 

20
th
 November during our Early Access Black Friday 

Sale you will receive a bonus 2 months for free as well as 

a complimentary Entertainment Membership equal to 

your purchase  

Get this limited-time offer at our fundraising page: 

https://subscribe.entertainment.com.au/fundraiser/1t62558  

mailto:joss@withloveformalwear.com
https://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/kellerroad
https://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/kellerroad
https://subscribe.entertainment.com.au/fundraiser/1t62558


 


